
If I could sum up this week in only one word, I would have a hard time 

finding it, because I’m pretty sure nothing can ever quite capture what I felt. 

Between the 16th and 22nd of February I had the utmost honor and pleasure 

to meet and host a wonderful Serbian girl, who completely lit up my life. This 

was my first Erasmus+ project and I found it incredible, entirely life-altering, 

because it was about genuine human connections and sharing cultural 

differences from three countries: Romania, Serbia and Poland – which, 

ironically, brought all of us closer together. While also learning about 

environmental issues and ways of combating them, we strengthened bonds 

and followed the trace of national history around the country. Unforgettable.  
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Hello! My name is Crețu Călin-Ștefan and I was the host of Filip Pyrkowski 

in the Erasmus Racine project for Poland throughout February 16 to 22.  

This week was one of the best in my entire life, I had the pleasure to meet 

not one, but two groups of incredible people, both from Poland and Serbia. At first, 

I didn’t have many expectations for this experience, but I was definitely wrong, we 

started on the right foot from the beginning and with each day we got closer and 

closer until we became a big family, some of us kept talking even after the guests’ 

departures! I recommend this experience without hesitation, it has truly helped me 

discover myself and a lot of incredible people more than any other time. 

 

 

 


